Sumer a4 Transplant
EVENTS: WMVM:@

ViiIVAYE RS oin us in celebrating each day!
We Have Apparel/Merchandise.

www.transplantcommunity.org.

. DONATE 't possibla withot the
UC Hospital or Zoom LIFE DONOR

SECOND
WEDNESDAY
of each month @

7:00 PM

Everyone is welcome to join. See
Website for information

SUMMER PICNIC:

Medical Alert styles:

Satu rday, June 29, 2024 I use ROAD ID. Top 10 Reasons You should Wear ID

1.1f you can't speak for yourself, ROAD iD will speak for you.

HopeweII Park 2.ROAD iD enables First Responders to immediately contact family members and

friends.

9131 HopeweII Rd. 3.ROAD iD enables family members to provide additional details about your health or
give consent for potentially life saving procedures.

4.ROAD iD enables hospital staff to locate vital medical records.

Cincinnati, OH 45242

5.ROAD iD can communicate medical conditions or allergy information to medical



Facebook:

UC Health Liver Transplant

UC Health Kidney Transplant
Group

UC Health Advanced Heart
Failure Group

HOW TO BECOME MORE INVOLVED
WITH THE AMERICAN LIVER
FOUNDATION:

1. Go to the American Liver Foundation Web Site. LiverFoundation.org
2. Click on the “HOW YOU CAN HELP” on the menu bar.

3. Then click on “ADVOCATE” and the click on “Become A Liver Life
Advocate”.

4. If you want to be an Ambassador ie More Involved! Click on
Ambassador. There is a form to fill out at the bottom of the

page!
Advocacy Ambassador

Advocacy Ambassadors are committed to improving the lives of liver
disease patients, caregivers, and families by advancing the American Liver
Foundation’s (ALF) legislative priorities and advocating for change in
government policies. Advocacy Ambassadors build and maintain strong
relationships with their federal legislators as well as with fellow ALF
Advocates. Advocacy Ambassadors raise awareness and educate the public
through participation in ALF initiatives in coordination with ALF staff.

Essential Duties & Responsibilities

Respond to action alerts and participate in advocacy initiatives such as the
annual Lend Your Voice campaign

5. Complete the form and you are on your way!

Questions, contact Don Melillo melildon@yahoo.com

Have a Story for the Newsletter or
Website: email: tracykeating1 @gmail.com.




